
 

 



 

Illinois Right to Life’s 51st Annual Banquet 
Please join us on Friday, May 17th at the Carlisle in 
Lombard, IL. Cocktail hour begins at 6pm, fol-
lowed by dinner and a program at 7pm. Our keynote 
speaker will be Trey Gowdy, former Congressman 
and outspoken pro-life advocate. This is our largest 
fundraiser of the year. It will determine just how 
many hearts and minds we can change and lives we 
can save, as we work to restore a culture that re-
spects and protects human life in Illinois. We hope 
you can join us! 
To purchase tickets, go to 
www.IllinoisRightToLife.org/Banquet 
Or call 312.422.9300 Little Sisters of the Poor Open House 

Celebration of 150th Anniversary of Service 
Sunday, April 14th, 1 to 5pm 

St. Mary’s House 
2325 N. Lakewood Avenue, Chicago 

Tours, displays, music, vintage slideshows, 
reception, special mystery guest from the  
Chicago Cubs family arriving at 1:45pm 

with something to show you.  
All are welcome! 

For more information contact 
Sr. Carolyn Martin, lsp 

(773)484-8444 

Golf on the Hill 
Monday, May 20th 

9:00 AM 
Ruffled Feathers Golf Course 

www.golfonthehill.org 
Contact Carrie Peters at carriepeters2@sbcglobal.net 
for more information. 
 

Golf on the Hill supports the School Sisters of St. 
Francis of Christ the King on the Mount Assisi  

Campus and Alvernia Manor Senior Living. 

Marist High School Spring Concerts 
Marist High School’s band will hold two spring concerts 
to welcome the season. On Saturday, April 13 the group 
will perform at 7 p.m. and again at 3 p.m. on Sunday, 
April 14. The concer t will take place in the school’s 
main gym located at 4200 W. 115th Street in Chicago. 
The group is fresh from its tour through Toronto, Canada, 
where the students performed and took in the historical 
sites. The concert will feature classical, pop, and program 
music and hits from The Greatest Showman. Tickets for 
the concert are $5 and will be sold at the door. 

Want a special gift for your spouse? 
Get Away for a Weekend Devoted to Each Other! 

WWME Chicagoland 
August 9-11 

Wyndham Garden Hotel, Elk Grove Village, IL 
World Wide Marriage Encounter begins with a private 
weekend experience including presentaƟons about  prac-
Ɵcal tools for growing in loving relaƟonships, and conƟn-
ues with ongoing enrichments in the community aŌer 
the weekend. Learn more and apply online today! 

QuesƟons? Call (630)577-0778 or email  
applicaƟons@wwme-chicagoland.org.  

Oak Lawn Senior Center 
May Trip To: 

Theatre at the Center/Munster, Indiana 
Featuring 

Dames At Sea 
Wednesday, May 15 

*Cost $65.00 
(Includes coach bus, lunch, show ticket & tips 

for bus driver & servers) 
Departure: 10:30 A.M., Return: 5:30 P.M. 

*Seats are limited, sign up is required at the 
Oak Lawn Senior Center 

 
Oak Lawn Senior Center, 5220 W. 105th Street,  

Phone: 708-499-0240 

Oak Lawn Garden Club 
The Oak Lawn Garden Club is looking for gardens 
for our Annual Garden Walk on Sunday, June 23rd. 
If you are interested in participating by sharing your 
lovely garden, please contact Mary Jo May at 708-
448-4717 or Rose Stephens at 708-577-3366. 

STOP THE BLEEDING CLASS 
FREE hands-on, 2-hour course to be held at the 

Oak Lawn Public Library, Meeting Room A, 
Wednesday, May 1st from 6-8 PM 

BCON (Bleeding Control for the Injured) Stop the 
Bleed continues to empower the general public to 
make a difference in a life-threatening emergency by 
teaching them the basic techniques of bleeding con-
trol. Registration is required: Please call Michelle 
Dace, Advocate Chr ist Hospital @ 708.684.4257 
to reserve your space in the class. 

Catholic Youth Ministry Center… 
This is the 40th anniversary of the opening of the 
Catholic Youth Ministry Center at Morgan Park 
High School, the Blue House. This fundraiser deter-
mines the services we can offer next year. 
In an era of so much violence, our staff offers at-risk 
kids a safe place where they can learn conflict reso-
lution, anger management, leadership skills and so 
much more. 

Bourbon Street 
Saturday, May 18, 5:00-9:00 

Dinner, beer, wine, pop, raffle baskets 
If you are unable to come, you can send donations to 
Peggy Goddard, 1825 W. Monterey, Chicago, 60643 




